
O S P R E Y  G R E E T I N G

June 6

Extended Year Summer 

Reading Program Begins

Hello Osprey Family! Can you believe the year is over! It seems like

we just started the year full of masks, barriers, and closed doors to

the school due to Covid-19. What a blessing on how far we have

come! We are now able to open our doors for events, allow

families back in, and celebrate our students without being 6 feet

apart! Thank you for providing me with grace as I embarked on my

first year of being a principal here at Lady’s Island Elementary

School. Thank you for opening your arms to welcome me and

loving me through all the growing pains of becoming the leader of

this great school. We are the best-kept secret in Beaufort, but I

have a feeling we will not be a secret too much longer. We are

soaring! Let’s continue PUSHing Osprey Family!!!

THE NEST
P A R E N T  E D I T I O N  •  I S S U E  2 5  •  M A Y  2 7 ,  2 0 2 2  

U P C O M I N G

E V E N T SB Y  P R I N C I P A L  C O L E M A N

 @LadysIslandES

Phone: 843-322-2240 | Address: 73 Chowan Creek Bluff, Beaufort, SC 29907 | Website: www.LIES.BeaufortSchools.net

August 11

Meet & Greet for 

Parents and Students

August 15

First Day of School



C O N T A C T  U S

Principal Coleman

Davina.Coleman@beaufort.k12.sc.us

Assistant Principal Osborne

William.Osborne@beaufort.k12.sc.us

Nurse Kreps

Rebecca.Kreps@beaufort.k12.sc.us

School Counselor Laniear

Oliver.Laniear@beaufort.k12.sc.us

T H I S  W E E K

T H I S  W E E K ' S

I N S P I R A T I O N

We need your support! Please help us to start a

PTO for our school. If you are interested, please e-

mail Principal Coleman at

Davina.Coleman@beaufort.k12.sc.us

Thank you SIC, faculty, and students for helping us

to develop our new vision statement and core

beliefs for 2022-2023. Check it out!

mailto:Davina.Coleman@beaufort.k12.sc.us

